
15 August 2016 

 

 

Department of planning and environment 

Director –Social and other Infrastucture Assesments 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Dear Director, 

 

 

I would like to send you this letter as an objection to the new structure you are planning on building 

near my house in Botanica, Lidcombe. (Forensic Pathology and Coroner’s Court) 

 

I like being able to go out and play with my friends safely and not worry about strangers and lots of 

cars driving very fast down my road.  I live near Main Avenue and all the new cars would make the 

roads very unsafe for me.   The roads are very narrow and if a car is parked on the side it makes it 

very hard to see traffic.  Most people who live here drive very slow cause they know the children are 

out playing in the park. 

 

I like living in my quite estate and I don’t like that you are going to allow lots of cars and people 

come into the estate all day and night.   

 

Can you please make sure that you don’t have an entrance or exit on main avenue or anywhere else 

in Botanica residential estate?  Please leave only homes and not a big Government business like a 

Forensic Pathology and coroners Court. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Jordan Elias 

Starforce0305@gmail.com 

mailto:Starforce0305@gmail.com


 


